## Dear DMS Band Parents,

The DMS Concert and Symphonic Bands will use a band performance uniform for our upcoming UIL and Spring concerts. The band program is providing custom-made maroon polo shirts with a Devine Band logo on it free of charge. We ask that you **provide solid black pants for your student.** These pants can be slacks, etc., but they must be **solid black and full length**. Pants that are faded or have any sort of pattern on them are inappropriate for this occasion. We wanted to give everyone plenty of notice with holiday expenses, and such, arriving soon.

Our first performance requiring this outfit is on **Thursday, March 7, 2019** at a Pre-UIL festival in Lytle. Our actual UIL Concert and Sight Reading Contest is on **March 26, 2019**. More information regarding all performances will come soon. Thank you for your support of the DMS Band Program.

If you have any questions concerning the uniform, please call the band hall

at (830) 851-0864.

Sincerely,

Jeff Miller
Tom Settles
James Quintero



Visit <a href="www.devineisd.org">www.devineisd.org</a> and click the 'Band' link on the right hand side for a full calendar of events and more information.